.
241 Ralph McGill Boulevard NE
Atlanta, Georgia 30308-3374

Tel 404.506.6526

GEORGlAA
POWER

A SOUTHERN COMPANY

Aprit 3, 2008

We need your help to place graduating seniors in summer jobs at your company. These
students are from the Atlanta Public School systern and all plan on attending 2 or 4-year
colleges this Fall.

Nothing is more important to the future of our region than an educated workforce. We
have a great opportunity to shape that future now by providing experiences to these
students beyond the classroom exposing them to the business world.

We hope you serjously consider this request. It's a short-term commitment -- June 5
through July 31, 2006 - with long-term implications.

The Chamber staff will be following up with you in the next few days to answer any
questions. Or you can forward this message to the appropriate HR person to register for
this program at www.ajciobs.com/mextstepinterns. f you need more information contact
Brooke Havice at the Metro Atlanta Chamber, 404.588.8429 or bhavice@macoe.com.

Let's make a difference together,

Michast D. Garrett Shirfey Franklin
President & CEO Mavor
Georgia Power Company ' City of Atlanta

2006 Chairman
Metro Aflanta Chamber of Commoerce




